
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The BWS Parents' Association (BWSPA) is here to support the school, help parents to meet and have a good 
time, and to raise money for the extra things that BWS and the boys need. We are putting a special focus in 
2017 and 2018 on raising funds towards two new minibuses, which will be extensively used by the boys for 
trips and sporting events. 
 
To be successful, the BWSPA needs to represent everyone. It also needs to involve and engage as many 
people as possible in its activities. Sending out emails is all very well, but it's really good to have people in 
every year group and tutor group who can stay in touch, spread the word and look for volunteers to help 
on special occasions. 
 
So we are looking for volunteer representatives from each class. It doesn't mean lots of work and you don't 
have to come to all the BWSPA meetings (we know not everyone can manage that). It does mean being a 
two-way link between the committee and the families in each class. If you can also help by encouraging 
others to join in and support events that we arrange and Founder's Day that would be even better. 
 
So please volunteer! Go on - join in - you know you want to! Please get in touch with Jo Woods at 
bwspa@bws.wilts.sch.uk and help to support your son's school (and you might even enjoy yourself too!). 
 
Many thanks 
 
Steve Taylor 
BWSPA Chair 
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